
P.O. Box 1796 88202-1796 
400 N. Pennsylvania, Suite 990-D 

Roswell, NM 88201 

Telephone (505) 623-3758 
Fax (505) 623-3797 

February 5, 1997 FEB f 01997 

Mr. David Catanach 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
2040 South Pacheco 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 

Re: Order WFX-698 
Caprock Maljamar Waterflood Unit 
CMU #264, CMU #265, CMU #266, CMU #268 
Lea County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Catanach: 

Your administrative Order #WFX-698, approved injection for four new Caprock Maljamar Unit 
wells which have not yet been drilled. During the permitting process with the Bureau of Land 
Management, archaeological problems were identified which caused the locations for these four 
wells to be moved. The new location for each well is: 

CMU #264 510' FNL, 762' FWL, Unit D, Section 24, T17S-R32E 

CMU #265 660* FNL, 2072' FWL, Unit C, Section 24, T17S-R32E 

CMU #266 1828' FNL, 569' FWL, Unit E, Section 24, T17S-R32E 

CMU #268 1893' FSL, 1875' FWL, Unit K, Section 24, T17S-R32E 
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It is my understanding this is all you need to revise your Order #WFX-698 to include these 
revised locations; however, if you need any additional information, please give me a call. 

Sincerely, 

J. O. EASLEY, INC. 

Michael R. Burch, CPL 
Agent for The Wiser Oil Company 

/bj 
Enclosures 
cc/enclosure Mr. Jerry Sexton 

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
P. O. Box 1980 
Hobbs, New Mexico 88241 

Mr. Steve Gilbert 
The Wiser Oil Company 
8115 Preston Road, Suite 400 
Dallas, Texas 75225 

Mr. Mike Jones 
The Wiser Oil Company 
P. O. Box 2568 
Hobbs, New Mexico 88241 


